
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing on behalf of SEIU 32BJ in support of the Related and Wynn 

Resorts’ New York City casino proposal. 32BJ is the largest property services union in 

the nation representing 175,000 members across 11 states and Washington, DC. The 

88,000 members of our New York City property services sector are the backbone of the 

City's commercial and residential buildings, stadiums, airports, and many other public 

facilities. 

 

  It is our belief that the establishment of a casino would provide a significant 

economic boost to New York City. The project would create good service jobs in diverse 

fields such as hospitality, gaming, entertainment, and customer service.  

 

SEIU 32BJ supports the Hudson Yards Casino proposal with Related and Wynn 

Resorts’ as it currently stands. 32BJ currently represents commercial, residential and 

security employees at Related’s Hudson Yards development and at other sites throughout 

New York City and 32BJ has worked in partnership and/or supported other projects from 

Related. We stand in support of this casino proposal.   

 

 In conclusion, 32BJ SEIU fully endorses the proposed casino development in 

New York City. We believe that this project will have a positive and lasting impact on 

our city's economy by creating jobs, stimulating local businesses, and contributing to 

community development. We appreciate Related’s commitment to fair labor practices 

and your engagement with the local community. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Manny Pastreich 

President, SEIU Local 32BJ 

 

 


